-----Original Message-----

From: Richard Miller  

Sent: 21 April 2014 17:06

To: Planning

Subject: 14/00412/F

Dear Sirs,

I write in connection with the above referenced planning application; yet another in a series representing an onslaught on the nature and fabric of Deddington.

The planning process is clearly unfit for purpose, allowing unsuitable and disproportionate developments in the face of local government and population objection.

In this particular case, juxtaposition to the ancient and English Heritage site of Deddington Castle, and the fact that the core of the village is a ConservatIon Area, indicates that the proposal is cynical and beggars belief.

Numerous properties in the vicinity of this proposed development are listed buildings, our own cottage included. Regulations prevent us from making even small-scale modifications which might detract from the character of the property, but the wholesale developments proposed, and the vandalism implied by them, would grossly alter the nature of the whole village.

The annexing of open green space within the Conservation Area, the despoilment of currently protected vistas, impact on village infrastructure (including traffic and parking), are all unacceptable.

The plan to provide a car park is a rather cynical sop; this is unnecessary and contributes nothing whilst detracting from a well-used and pleasant environment.

The understandable need to provide more housing has surely already been met by a previous and also unwanted development, proposed and approved despite wide and vociferous local opposition. Contravening Cherwell's Local Plan would be a further act of planning vandalism.

Yours Faithfully

Richard Miller

